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Little Beach boat ramp upgrade
Port Stephens Council is upgrading the boat ramp as part of the NSW Government’s Boating Now 
program. The new boat ramp will be raised to prevent sand inundation and allow natural sand 
movement underneath. 
The boat ramp is closed during construction. Please use nearby boat ramps at Shoal Bay, Soldiers 
Point and Lemon Tree Passage.
Work is expected to be completed by end October, early November 2021
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Disclaimer: Information provided is indicative and for display purposes only. 
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